
           
 

The Village of Middleville  
Is seeking a qualified applicant for  

 
HOUSING COMMISSION MEMBER 

 
The members of the Housing Commission attend monthly meetings, review meeting packets prior 

to each meeting, consider and act on finances, building and grounds maintenance,  
staff, activities, and policies, all while adhering to HUD guidelines  

to ensure the longevity of Lincoln Meadow Apartments.  
Further in-depth training is available.  

 
A Housing Commission member must reside within the Village of Middleville limits. 

 
For more information regarding Commission member duties and responsibilities, 

please contact Director Martha Reyff-Banash 
at 269-795-7715 or mreyff-banash@middlevillehousing.org. 

The term of service will begin upon approval and administration of the Oath of Office 
and run until April 30, 2030. 

 
Qualifying applicants should submit a completed Application for Boards and Commissions to: 

Village of Middleville 
Kevin Smith, Village President 
100 E Main Street – PO Box 69 

Middleville, MI  49333 
 

The Application for Boards and Commissions can be found on the Village website at 
https://www.villageofmiddleville.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Application-for-Boards-and-

Commissions-fillable-2.pdf  
or can be picked up at the Middleville Village Hall during our normal business hours.  

 
Applications accepted until March 20, 2025 

 
 

Posted February 20, 2025 
Rhonda Van Polen, Village Clerk   

100 East Main Street ~ Middleville, MI  49333 ~ 269-795-3385 
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